eWorld

Below is a screen shot of Ambrosia’s brand new forum on eWorld. The
Ambrosia forum went live Friday August 12th and is already proving its value
in helping us better serve the Macintosh community’s needs.

nce on eWorld, use the shortcut option and enter Ambrosia. You will be taken
directly to this point. From here on in the picture is pretty self explanatory.



